

Virginia MIRC< vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

New MIRC Comment

1 message

Sun, Sep 29, 2013 at 11:05 AM

Reply-To:

To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov

First Name - Nancy

Last Name - Alsace

Organization Name - Nurse practitioner on Mobile Health Van/Sentara

Comment - I am very supportive of expanding Medicaid eligibility. I work as a Nurse practitioner on a Mobile Health van, providing internal medicine and primary care services exclusively to the uninsured and medically under-served populations in Greater Prince William county. My clients are the working poor. Too poor to afford insurance and with just a little too much for medicaid. Please consider these folks as you consider Medicaid expansion. All Virginians deserve access to healthcare- expand Medicaid now! It is essential for the financial health of my clients. Thank you for listening, Nancy Alsace C-ANP